
City of District Heights, Maryland
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF ELECTIONS

Mail-In Ballot Letter

Attention Mail-In Voter!

Board of Supervisors of Elections is now accepting Mail-In Ballot Request Forms
by 4:00 p.m., Tuesday, April 25, 2023

Please read the information below in this letter carefully.

Your options for receiving your Mail-In Ballot are:

1. By Mail: The Board of Supervisors of Elections (BOSE) must receive your
Mail-In Ballot Request form by 4:00 p.m., Friday, April 21, 2023

OR

2. In Person: Pickup your Mail-In Ballot Only on Thursday, April 27, 2023
between 2:00 – 4:00 p.m., from the:

City of District Heights Municipal Building
Board of Supervisors of Elections

2000 Marbury Drive
District Heights, MD 20747

BOSE Contact info: Call (301) 336-1402 ext. 8 or send an email to
bose@districtheights.org.
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